MINISTRY OF IRRIGATION

Irrigation Department

EXTENSION OF CLOSING DATE OF APPLICATIONS FOR THE POST OF LEGAL OFFICER AT THE IRRIGATION
DEPARTMENT

IT is hereby notified that the closing date of applications for the post of Legal Officer at the Irrigation Department published
in teh Gazette No. 2195 dated 25.09.2020 of the Democratic Socialist Republci of Sri Lanka has been extended until
20.01.2021.

02. Kindly note that all other particulars except for the closing date of applications mentioned in the notice of
calling applications shall remain unchanged.

Eng. K. D. NIHAL SIRIWARDANA,
Director General of Irrigation.
Irrigation Department,
Colombo 07,
On 07th January, 2021.



